
This is the King of the Jews

"Jesus, remember me when you come into your kingdom."
"Indeed, I promise you, today you will be with me in
paradise." This beautiful exchange between Jesus and the
man dying on the cross beside him is one of the sources of
hope and inspiration for people of all times. When we call
him king, we are not talking about someone who lords it
over us but rather of someone who brings us into the
fullness of life. Even in the depths of his own suffering he
has compassion for the man beside him. His kingdom can
only be built on that same compassion. As his followers we
are called to forgive one another as he has forgiven us. At
the end of this Liturgical Year we owe it to ourselves to let
the past go in so far as it holds us back from being people of
great love. And we owe it to one another to build each other
up in love in our homes and in our faith community. Then
the world will believe in Jesus Christ. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Lavey Parish Masses 25th November - 1st December. 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday:

9.15am in Mayogall Hall. Friday -
Adoration: 9.30am - 5.00pm. Sat: 7.00pm;

Sun: 9.00am & 11.00am - GAA Hall.

St. Mary's PS Greenlough
will hold their Carol Service on

Wednesday 11th December at 6.30pm
in St. Oliver Plunkett's Church

followed by refreshments
in the Bannvalley Hall. 

All community & family members are welcome 
to join us in a night of celebration.

Monday 25th - Thursday 28th: 9.00am 
Friday 29th: 7.30pm; Saturday 30th: 10.00am;

Vigil: 7.30pm. Sunday 1st Dec: 9.00am; 11.00am 
(Children's Liturgy continues at 11.00am Mass)

Anniversary Masses during the Week
Saturday 30th November at 7.30pm

Anniversary Mass for Anne McCallion, RIP

Rosary: Rosary next Sunday at 3.00pm
in the old Greenlough Church. 
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Sick & Housebound - Fr. Harkin will visit
the sick & housebound in Greenlough
Parish on Monday 2nd December.

Advent Devotions: Sunday 1st
December - Rosary/Benediction will be

held in the Church at 6.00pm
DEVOTIONS & PENITENTIAL SERVICE

will take place in the Church on 
Sunday 15th December at 6.00pm.

Everyone Welcome.



Greenlough SVP Christmas Evening
will be held on Wednesday 4th December

at 6.15pm in the Wild Duck, Portglenone. 
Please ensure that you have your name written on
poster either in Clady Shop or in Elizabeth Bradley's
Hairdresser. If anyone requires transport to Wild Duck
you can contact us on 077 6465 4573.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Envelope Counters for December: Emily Mullan, Pat
Bradley; Paul J Bradley & Pat Madden. Thanks to
Declan Maguire, Rosemarie McAllister, Liam, Pauline,
Eamon & Olive McAteer for counting during November.

Continuous Prayer Movement for Marriage & Family Life
Our Parish day of Prayer is on Friday 29th November.

ST. MARY'S PS GREENLOUGH OPEN NIGHT

Tuesday 3rd December from 4.00pm - 6.00pm. 
Open to all prospective pupils and parents.

The Community Festive Lights will be switched on in
Clady at 7.00pm on Friday 6th December. 

COME ALONG FOR SOME FESTIVE FUN!

Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2020 2 - 7 July
2020. Applications are now being sought for the 2020
Youth Pilgrimage, from those who will be aged 17 at time
of travel. Forms can be requested through schools or
directly from the Lourdes Pilgrimage Office, 164 Bishop
Street, Derry, BT48 6UJ, email; derrypilgrim@outlook.com.

Gift Vouchers for all pilgrims to the value of £25 and £50
can be ordered via these same contact details.

4th
December

CHRISTMAS DINNER INVITE
Dont’t be on your own this Christmas Day - Please join
us for a FREE dinner at 2.00pm in CAFE 3 SIXTEEN,

Portglenone. (See poster on Church notice board).

Please note the Parish office is closed on Monday. 
Newsletter - Please send in All Notices
to the parish office by 1.00pm Wednesday.

greenloughparish@gmail.com

Greenlough GAC Lotto 18/11/2019
No winner. 2, 23, 24, 26. £25: Imelda

Marron and Caolin Loughlin. Jackpot: £700 next week. 

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

St Columba’s Camogie Club 
Saturday 30th November sees our Lip Sync Battle Event
taking place at the Bannvalley Hall - Doors open 8pm;
show starts 8.30pm sharp. Please remember this is a
seated event. All U16's attending must be accompanied
by an adult at all times. This is a strict rule for the night. 
Please be mindful that we will have car parking stewards on
that evening to assist with Chapel Cars and Event Cars. We
are delighted to announce our show is SOLD OUT. Massive
thanks to everyone that has supported both clubs for this
event. We are just delighted and hope you enjoy the show.

Christmas Coffee Morning
Sunday 15th December 9am - 12noon

in the Bannvalley Hall 

Annual Flower Show
Tuesday 10th December at 7.30pm

in the Club. £5 Per Person.

AGM takes place on Tuesday 3rd
December at 7pm in the club house. All
members to attend. New members welcome 

Collections 17/11: Weekly: £1160.02. 
B/Fund: £409; Retired Priests: £57.

Thank  you for your continued generosity.



Gathering with the Bereaved
facilitated by Hugo MacOscar 

Wednesday 11th December 2019
in the Quiet Room, St. Oliver Plunkett Church

immediately after the Carol Service
Anyone who is dealing with grief is very welcome to
come along. You will have the opportunity to share
about the impact of grief on your life & lighten the load.

Back on Track is a programme
within Sólás,  a charity which
supports children with additional
educational needs We are looking
for retired teachers or people who
have an interest, experience
and/or expertise in the field of
education to provide 1:1/small

group support specifically in literacy and numeracy on a voluntary basis in
a local primary school. One morning per week (2/3 hours) is required and full
induction and training will be provided. Please contact Kate at Sólás on
02890 247600, or email progs@solasbt7.com for further details.

The St. Vincent de Paul Society depends on your
generosity all year round but especially at Christmas time.
They will hold a special collection at all Masses on
Saturday and Sunday 7th/8th December. There is an
envelope ‘St Vincent de Paul’ in your box of envelopes. 

Trócaire Christmas Appeal No Gift Can Change A Life
If you want to help make the world a better place this
Christmas, and to give a gift that shows how much you
care... then please, give a Trócaire Gift of Love. Available
from the Trócaire Belfast Office, online at www.trocaire.org/gifts or tel
0800 912 1200. Thank you for your support. See  leaflets on the table.

The Annual Glenullin Camogie Club 45 Turkey Drive
(Singles) will take place on Thursday 28th November at
7:30pm in the Glenullin Community Centre. A light
supper will be served and in addition to the first prize turkey
there will be Raffle prizes available on the night. Entry £10.

SPUC (the Society for the Protection of Unborn Children) will hold an
Information Evening on Tuesday 3rd December at 7.30pm, in the
Drummond Hotel, Ballykelly, on the steps pro-life promoters can take
regarding the unjust imposition of abortion on Northern Ireland, focussing on
the Government's consultation process. Light refreshments served.

All welcome. For further information tel 0289077 8018 or 07730330028.

Children in Crossfire - Advent boxes are
available on the tables in the Church.

Please take a box & place it in your home.
www.childrenincrossfire.org

Thornhill Ministries, 121 Culmore Road, Derry
Crib Festival: Fri 29th Nov - Sun 1st Dec (10:30am to
6:00pm). Hundreds of nativities from all over the world &
many local cribs create a wonderful display of the
Christmas Story.

Flower Workshops: Create a beautiful seasonal arrangement
for your home or as a special Christmas gift! Expert one-to-one
guidance. Tuesday 10th December (Christmas Door Wreath) &
Thursday 19th December (Christmas Table Centrepiece) at
7:30pm in Thornhill House. Suggested Offering: £30.00 per

workshop (includes all you need for your arrangement!) To reserve a place,
please contact Thornhill Ministries by Monday 2nd December. Thornhill
Ministries, Derry, at 028 7135 1233 or thornhillministries@derrydiocese.org.

Sunday 24th November 2019 
Feast of Christ the King


